UBC -
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

May 26, 1982
HAND DELIVERED

Robert Grant

Director

Employee Relations Department
CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Mr.Grant:

Re: Short Term Leave of Absence

In accordance with Article 7.03(b) of the collective agreement, the
Union requests leave of absence for the following employees on Wednesday,
June 2, 1982:

Suzan Zagar Woodward Library 2:30-4:30 p.m.
Murray Adams Woodward Library 2:30-4:45 p.m.
- Linda Cregan Woodward Library 2:30-4:14 p.m.
Wendy Lymer Catalogue Records, LPC 2:30-4:30 p.m.
Sharon Newman Physical Education 2:30-4:30 p.m.
Helen Glavina Legal Clinic 2:30-5:00 p.m.
Joyce Diggins Acute Care Unit, Medicine 2:30-4:30 p.m.
Darlene Bailey Catalogue Records, LPC 2:30-5:00 p.m.
Shirley Irvine Commerce 2:30-4:30 p.m.
Marcel Dionne Purchasing 2:30-4:30 p.m.

Please do not discontinue these employees' salary.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local 1

cc: as above
Eric de Bruijn
Jo-Ann Hinchliffe
Paul Ayriss
Gail Robertson

. S.C. Potter
Lois Obenauer
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